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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

This Wednesday, the cast of the Shakespeare's Tempest and A Midsummer Night’s Dream charmed the audience of Pleasance Theatre, London. A 

sincere thank you to all who supported. On Wednesday evening and Thursday morning this week, we celebrated the culmination of weeks of hard 

work by the children in Y4 with their fabulous Shakespeare performances. At the Pleasance Theatre and in the school hall, those of us lucky enough 

to be in the audience were treated to a feast of suspense, tragedy and comedy served up by the casts of The Tempest and A Midsummer Night's 

Dream.  

The children of Y4 delivered their lines with meaning and emotion and worked together to put on a terrific dramatic performance. Their attitude 

and professionalism shone out.  

Making SSF happen takes a huge amount of work, effort and support and we'd like to say thank you to all of those involved. Firstly, to the Y4 

teaching team and Jenn who have worked tirelessly with the children to rehearse the performances. Also, to all the staff in the school office who 

helped us with the considerable amount of admin work that needed to be done to make it all happen.A special shout out to our wonderful art 

teacher Atlanta and the volunteer mums who created stunning costumes for the children to bring their characters alive in. 

Most importantly, Stebon would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents who showed support to their children by helping them learn lines, 

providing food for them on performance day and coming along to cheer their children on. We can all agree that, without the wonderful audience 

enjoying the performances and 

supporting the children, the night 

would not have been the same. So 

THANK YOU ALL! 

Finally, to the children of Y4 - we are 

incredibly proud of you all. You 

showed maturity, great team work, 

determination and huge dramatic 

flair. Well done for all your hard work 

and we hope SSF is an experience 

you will remember for many years. 

On Thursday 1st November, the cast of 'The Tiny Tempest' performed for parents, students and staff at school. 

Also known as 'Aneesah's Angels' - these children have worked hard since September with Aneesa, Anika and 

Jen to rehearse small 

sections of 'The Tempest' and 

collaborated on making 

costumes for the main cast. 

We were treated to an 

energetic choreographed 

shipwreck opening, a magical 

Ariel Spirit dance and 

fantastic, confident 

storytelling. Congratulations 

performers - we are such 

stuff as dreams are made on!  
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 Attendance—Every day matters; 
every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s 
because we’re aiming for 97% attendance 
this year.  This week’s attendance was  
97.16% - amazing, for the first week back!  

Congratulations to Beethoven,  with an 
amazing 100% record: 

Ludwig Van 
Beethoven 

Year 3  

PS Do ask your child about ice lollies & 
what these have to do with good 

attendance. 
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Year 2 have written a 
recount of their trip to the 
fire station. This is by 
Laaiba in Brian Cox class.  

Teaching staff from Stebon adventured to Malaga, Spain this half term. They studied Spanish, arriving back in 

London ready to launch Spanish lessons with the children at our school. Bueno!  


